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Cherry in the bluebells   

 

    

 

High school running club meets every Thursday lunchtime at 12.50pm outside the dining 

room.  Everyone is welcome, from all year groups and all abilities; no experience necessary. 

This week we took Cherry the school dog with us and we went through the woods over in the 

Harewood estate.  We were treated to a beautiful display of bluebells which made it feel very 

spring-like.  Cherry enjoyed her run even though she did get a little soggy, and she hopes to 

come with us again in the near future.  Maybe she can encourage some others to join us? 

 

Mrs Sophie King  

 


